
From: Duncan D [mailto:dhd 2@hotmaiLcoml
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2011 8:09 AM
To: PUG
Subject: Berlin Biomass Plant

NH PUG,

As a NH resident not connected in any way with the Berlin Biomass Plant project, I want to encourage
you consider second and third order affects as well as lowest possible price. Sure we can get dirty coal
from out of state, or dirty oil from some of the most politically noxious places around the world, but those
come with their own costs. They are just not reflected in their low price. Just because its cheap does
not mean it is good for us.

I appreciated you looking out for our pocket book, and expect you to make sure power generators do not
rip us off, but low prices should not be the only consideration.

Thank you,
Duncan Domey
Wilmot NH
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